
From: j ermaine.lee86 <j ermaine.le 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2014 12:20 PM 
To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­

Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: My thoughts and views 

Hello, I am an American songwriter, currently going under the name of AceLee, I recently read some very 
disturbing things about the compensation to artist compared to the amount of spins that are received. My view 
on this issue is, although, I'm no super famous celebrity, I think it's unjust that so little is paid to an artist when 
music is so enjoyable, and artist put so much time and effort into their craft. Never been real big on being 
verbose so I'll end this by saying I hope this doesnt fall on deaf ears. 

AceLee 

From my Android phone on I-Mobile. The first nationwide 4G network. 




